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As a resident of Oregon originally from Alaska, I am someone who has voted both in 

person and by mail. There was always one voting booth, with its plastic flap, that had 

less traffic than the rest. Can you guess which one?  

 

The disabled voting booth.  

 

Mail-in voting serves those who society deems a burden and less deserving: The 

disabled, the elderly, the poor. That we have people actively wanting to take away 

their fundamental right to vote, whether Democrat, Republican, or something outside 

of the two-party system our country has set up. 

 

We can't claim to be the best country, screeching our nationalism to the Heavens, 

and then deny the most vulnerable around us the right to one of the first things we 

receive in life -- our voices.  


